
New Madborough Town Library Trustees Meeting- luly 2O,2077

Brian called the meeting to order with Debbie, Claudette and Sally Turner present. Sally will be

appointed as Library Trustee due to the resignation of Maureen Hosford.

We welcomed Sally.

The minutes were accepted as corrected.

Debbie had been notified of a payroll problem by Town Hall. Her salary was more than a 2% raise. lt has

been corrected.

The Summer Film Series has new padded chairs, paid for by the Friends of the Library. The last film was a

disappointment. The film committee has lost some members.

Summer reading program went well with 25 children in attendance.

Kelly Ann McGuire has led one computer class. The next class will be July 25.

Bill Simpson came and did the following plumbing jobs: fixed toilet, replaced faucets in bathrooms and

in the kids' room.

The shades are installed in the children's room.

Debbie is working on the ARIS report due 8118.

She is also preparing a gift for Alecia Brazie.

Assistant Librarian Mary Margaret Wrinkle has given notice that she is moving to Texas. We will
advertise for a replacement.

A hosta garden has been prepared in the back yard of the library in honor of Maureen Hosford.

The library will obtain a new Knox box.

The front door threshold needs to be fixed. Kevin O'Brien will check it.

We will add a new DVD rack. The computers will be relocated.

At the suggestion of the Otis Library we will ask Jonathan Charow to purchase computers for us. The

Friends will pay for the four computers.

We received the Goodness Trust check for $t,Sgg.aZ.

Debbie will order stools for the children to use at the bathroom sinks.

The next meeting will be held August 24 at 5 pm. We will interview two candidates for the library
assistant position at that time.

Respectfully submitted, Claudette Callahan


